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2011 Dodge Durango Paces Rock 'n' Roll Virginia Beach Half Marathon

September 4, 2010, Virginia Beach, VA - The all-new 2011 Dodge Durango leads the way as it paces the race at the
Dodge Rock 'n' Roll Virginia Beach Half Marathon presented by SunTrust" for thousands of runners in Virginia Beach,
Va., over the Labor Day weekend on Sunday, Sept. 5. The all-new 2011 Dodge Durango grips the pavement as it
takes off from the starting line. The all-new sport-utility vehicle made its official public debut guiding thousands of
marathon runners, including Ralph Gilles, President and CEO - Dodge Car Brand, Chrysler Group LLC, and 30
corporate volunteer members of the Dodge brand running team.
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